
 
 

Our Sick:  Bailey Delaney, Pat Thornton,  Bernadette Moloney, Dennis Dodd                                                               

Anniversaries In July: Tom Dundon, Teresa Heyden, Veronica Keegan, 

Michael and Emily Parsons, Edward O’Donnell, Tom Delaney,  Perc Dwyer, 

Alice Craven, Mary McDowell, Jayne McMeel, Gaye Arnold, Louis Reinen, 

Peter Reinen, Bridgie Allan, Ann Dodd. 

Finance Committee 

The next finance committee meeting is Thursday July 22nd at 10am in the 
presbytery. If any parishioner has any comment in regard to the future of our parish 
and would like it discussed at this meeting, please see one of the committee 
members.  

Communion To The Sick                                                                                                        

If you are sick and would like to receive communion at home please call parish     

secretary on  

Wimmera-Mallee Parish  

Bishop Paul has decreed the establishment of the new Saint Paul Vl Parish,        
Wimmera-Mallee.  The new parish includes the area of the former parishes of 
Hopetoun, Horsham, Nhill and Warracknabeal.  Monsignor Glynn Murphy and Fr Jim 
McKay currently serve in these parishes and will continue their service in the new 
parish.   

Closer to us the bishop tabled the submission at the Council of Priests meeting re the 
present parishes of Koroit, Port Fairy, Warrnambool West and Warrnambool 
becoming one new parish with a name to be decided.  Positive discussion fs 
happening  and they are now transitioning to becoming one Parish.                                                      
Some reasons for the amalgamation of parishes throughout the Diocese include the 
sustainability of the smaller parishes, the benefits of economies of scale and the              
difficulty of attracting volunteers plus the drop in number of parishioners and clergy.  

             

Timboon 

July 11th                    

9am Ass of W & C  

July 18th                    

9am Mass  

July 25th                      

9am Ass of W & C  

Welcome  M Van Nieuwkerk P Haugh K Currell 

Leaders C Martin, K Currell  C Bullen, P Nicholson 

Statue M Turner B Moloney T E O’Connor 

Reader E O’Connor T O’Connor T O’Connor 

POF R Hoffmann C Marr C Martin 

E.M.H.C. L McInerney  J McInerney 

Bulletin  A McMeel, C Marr A McMeel , C Marr A McMeel, C Marr  

Slides A Vogels A Vogels A Vogels  

             

Simpson 

                                              

9am Ass of W & C 

                                           

9am Ass of W & C 

Sea Sunday 

Today is Sea Sunday, when the church prays for all those who live and work at sea. 

Without them, we would not have most of the items we rely on for daily living. Even 

during a pandemic, seafarers continue to bring into our ports products that sustain 

our population and economy.  

Covid Update 

Please remember to wear a mask, and sign in using the QR Code when you are 
entering  the churches for Mass or  for Assembly of Word and Communion.  

Planned Giving  

Thanks to those people who continue to contribute to our planned giving program. 
Quarterly statements have been emailed to some people and  written statements for 
others are in the back of the churches for you to take home and check. If there is a 
discrepancy please contact the office by phone or email to have it corrected.  

If you would like to make your contribution either as a direct debt or an EFT please 
use the flowing ; BSB: 083-928 A/C No 51-606-7599 and please include your name 
and a planned giving number if possible.  

Ministries 

Thanks to all the people who participate actively in our assemblies and those who 
help set up the church prior. Before the next roster is finalized we would like to 
update this list. Is there anyone else who would like to add their name to       
welcome people or to read at Mass or Assemblies, operate the slides or help 
with the Bulletin? Or you might like to have the statue of Mary in your home. If so 
please call or email the parish office as soon as possible. We will help you in 
whatever ministry you chose until you feel confident and comfortable. We would like 
some feedback please, on what part of the Bulletin you value the most.   

Plenary Council 

 ‘I dream of a “missionary option”, that is, a missionary impulse capable of 
transforming everything, so that the Church’s customs, ways of doing things, times 
and   schedules, language and structures can be suitably channeled for the 
evangelization of today’s world rather than for her self-preservation. 'Pope Francis, 
Evangelii Gaudium 27  

 




